SOUTH NYANZA SUGAR COMPANY LIMITED

Monday, August 26, 2024
SONYSUGAR

Simply The Sweetest
PRESS RELEASE
FAKE INFORMATION WITH INTENT TO DEFRAUD THE PUBLIC

Our attention has been drawn to fake documents in circulation, purporting to
advertise career vacancies, job appointments and tenders by the Company.

The documents bear forged rubberstamps and falsified signatures. They refer to
nonexistent tenders, positions unknown within our Human Resource
establishment or/and misleading work stations.

We wish to state and clarify that South Nyanza Sugar Company Limited (also
referred to as SonySugar), advertises career vacancies and tenders whenever
they occur, on the Company noticeboards, Company Website and National
newspapers, and does not enlist third party services to solicit talents, goods and
services.

The public is therefore advised to beware of any individuals purporting to act on
behalf of the SonySugar Company, Board of Directors or Management.
SonySugar will not be liable for their actions.

The public is further guided to proactively and reactively access and verify our
official information by personal visits or through correspondences as follows:-

Customer Care lines: 0708394841/ 0782742613

Email enquiries: administration@sonysugar.co.ke

Website enquiries: www.sonysugar.co.ke

Facebook inbox: SonySugar Company Ltd
Twitter dm: @SonySugar_
Nairobi offjce: Utalii House 2nd Floor North Wing, P.O Box 48979-00100 Nairobi.
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